
Embassy of India
Bahrain

***

Notice

With Reference to the Mission’s Request For Proposal for outsourcing of
Consular, Passport, Visa (CPV) services at Embassy of India, Bahrain, floated
on 28 March 2024, it is hereby informed that it has been decided to annul the
ongoing bidding process under para (k) of Chapter III of the RFP. A revised RFP
for outsourcing of CPV services at Embassy of India, Bahrain will be floated in
due course.

Manama

22 July 2024


